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From: Karl Tsering
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: 6402 Millpond Rd new bar owner
Date: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 10:10:59 PM

Hello Jim,
I got a call this afternoon from police captain Gary and I clarified the mistake that we made on
the liquore license application filled out by our CPA firm marked as a night club which is not
ture. We are planning to keep the business same as before like sports bar serving the same
food and liquor to our customer.
Please advise us if we need to fill out any amendment prior to the meeting that will be held on
21st from 5:30pm.
Sincerely,

Karl Tsering
Agent of Momo Sports Bar LLC
608-334-9995
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